
PORT OF JUNEAU
CRUISE SHIP BERTHS

Contract No. DH12-001

Bid documents and the Geotechnical Report, prepared by PND Engineers, Inc., August 2011 for this
project are available for viewing and/or downloading from the
City & Borough of Juneau Engineering Department’s FTP site at:
ftp://ftp.ci.juneau.ak.us/pub/CBJ_Bid_Documents/.
You may access this site through any web browser (Internet Explorer, Firefox, etc.).
Once you access the FTP site, please open the folder entitled, “Port of Juneau Cruise Ship Berths
– DH12-001.”

Before you download bid documents, please note the following:

The FTP site will have all initial bid documents, but all other bid information,
including addenda and updated Planholder Lists will posted at the Engineering
Department’s Bid webpage:
http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

Interested Bidders/Proposers are strongly encouraged to add their company to
the Planholder's List. CBJ Engineering will attempt to notify all Planholders when
addenda are issued. It is the responsibility of prospective Bidders/Proposers to
confirm receipt of all addenda.

If you have any questions or problems accessing this site, please contact the
Engineering Contracts office at contracts@ci.juneau.ak.us or 907-586-0490.

ftp://ftp.ci.juneau.ak.us/pub/CBJ_Bid_Documents/



	   Contract No. DH12-001

